EAST QUARTER CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

2016 ANNUAL MEETING NOTES
February 2, 2016

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 6:14pm.
QUORUM DETERMINATION: With less than 51% of the homeowners present, a legal quorum was not made.
      PROOF OF NOTICE OF MEETING:  Proof of notice was established.
MINUTES FROM 2015 MEETING: The 2015 Annual Meeting minutes were presented for review. Clint Lasley made a motion to approve the minutes. Nancy Knuutila seconded the motion and the motion carried.
PRESIDENT’S REPORT: Clint Lasley presented the Presidents Report. (See Attached)
     Snow’s Management will email the reserve study to the homeowners.
FINANCIAL REPORT:
            The December Financials and Operating Statement were presented for review.

The 2016 budget was presented for review.
ELECTION OF MEMBERS OF THE BOARD: 
      Vince Garroutte volunteered for the open position for the Board of Directors.
MEMBER DISCUSSION: 

A homeowner presented that the ambient heat sensor could be placed in the hallways to help them from getting so hot. 

It was brought up that homeowners are leaving items in the hallway ‘for free.’ It is encouraged not to do this. There is a bulletin board in the front entryway that you can post things like that instead.


Recently, there has been some theft down in the garage. It was noticed that the North side garage door is not shutting properly. Please make sure before you leave the property that the garage door is shutting.
ADJOURNMENT: With no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:47pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Emily Springman

Association Manager
